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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION /300 ERIE BOULEVARD WEST, SYRACUSE N Y 13202/ TELEPHONE (315) 4741511

October 29, 1982

Alt. Richard W. Starostecki, Dnector
Division of P.toject and Resident Programs
United States Nuctcar Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsytvania 19406

RE: Nine Allte Point Unit #1
Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Dear Alt. Starostecki

This refers to your letter dated 9/13/82 and to the subsequent
discussion held by Alt. S. Hudson, USNRC Resident Inspector for Nine
Allte Point Unit #1 seith members of oat staff.

Our mutual understanding of Niagara Mohawk Power Corporatton's
ptogram .to address the identified infractions and unresolved items
requested by paragraph 4 of your Letter dated 5/7/82 is described as
fottotes:

Ltems 2, 3 and 4 are being addressed as described in our letter
dated June 3, 1982. .

The two phase Operatutg Procedure review ptogram as described in
out Letter dated June 3,1982, salii be completed by January 1,1984

Very Ltaig yours

/nn u. o , ,. t- -

Thomas E. Lem~pg'es
Vice President
Nacicar Generation
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